
 
  

 

 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 
 

February 11, 2021 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Margaret M. Doane     
    Executive Director for Operations     
 
FROM:    Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary    
 
SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS – SECY-21-0006 – REQUEST BY 

NEXTERA ENERGY DUANE ARNOLD, LLC FOR EXEMPTIONS 
FROM CERTAIN EMERGENCY PLANNING REQUIREMENTS 
FOR THE DUANE ARNOLD ENERGY CENTER 

 
 
The Commission has approved NextEra Energy Duane Arnold, LLC’s request for exemptions 
from certain emergency preparedness and planning requirements in 10 CFR 50.47(b)  
and Appendix E to 10 CFR Part 50. 
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